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PLACE-BASED HEALTH PLANNING IN HUGHENDEN 
 

YOU are invited to participate in a workshop! 
 
Be part of a community-based research program to design and prioritise models of care that will positively impact 
acceptability, accessibility, and quality of care for the local community. The project aims to improve health service 
delivery in Hughenden.  See the website for further details: https://www.taahc.org.au/research/integrating-health-
care-planning-for-health-and-prosperity-in-north-queensland/hughenden/  
 

What do you see are the health needs of our community? 
 
2 workshops are on offer, please attend the one that suits your calendar: 
 
Wednesday 9 November, 2022 
5:30 – 7:30 pm  
Railway Social Club (Light supper provided) 
 
OR 
 
Thursday 10 November, 2022 
9am – 11am 
Railway Social Club (Morning Tea provided) 
 
Entrance road to the Railway Social Club is opposite Page 
St/Flintstones Servo. 
 
 

 
Can’t make it to a workshop?  
A zoom or personal meeting can be arranged 
at another suitable time. 
 
RSVP: Tuesday 8 November 

Mim Crase, Project Support Officer 

Email: mim.crase@jcu.edu.au  

Phone: 0419 659 678 

 

 
Funding for the Project has been received from the Cooperative Research Centre for Developing Northern Australia (CRCNA), 

which is part of the Australian Government's Cooperative Research Centre Program (CRCP), with a  

financial contribution from Tropical Australian Academic 
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